
 
BOWNE TOWNSHIP  

BOARD OF REVIEW MEETING SCHEDULE 2025 
 

The Board of Review of Bowne Township will meet in the Township Office Building located at 8240 
Alden Nash SE., Alto, Michigan on: 
 

FRIDAY, MARCH 7, 2025 – 10:00 A.M. 
ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING 

 
MONDAY, MARCH 10, 2025 

9:00 A.M. TO NOON 
AND 1:00 P.M. TO 4:00 P.M. 

 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 12, 2025 

1:00 P.M. TO 4:00 P.M. 
& 

PLEASE NOTE – EVENING HOURS ON MARCH 12, 2025 
ARE BY APPOINTMENT ONLY 

 6:00 P.M. – 9:00 P.M. 
 

ALL APPOINTMENT REQUESTS MUST BE SUBMITTED TO THE TOWNSHIP CLERK AT 616-868-6846 OR 
clerk@bownetwp.org PRIOR TO 3:00 P.M. – MARCH 6, 2025.  IN LIEU OF AN APPOINTMENT, IT IS 
HIGHLY RECOMMENDED APPEALS BE SUBMITTED BY MAIL:  PO BOX 35, ALTO MI 49302. 
 
THE TENTATIVE REAL PROPERTY ASSESSMENT AND ASSESSMENT MULTIPLIER REQUIRED BY PA 165 OF 
1971 ARE: 

 
   AGRICULTURAL RATIO  49.71 MULTIPLIER 1.0058 
   COMMERCIAL RATIO  46.05 MULTIPLIER 1.0857 
   INDUSTRIAL RATIO  45.77 MULTIPLIER 1.0924 
   RESIDENTIAL RATIO  45.38 MULTIPLIER 1.1018  

 
 

DENNIS MCKELVEY – ASSESSOR 
RANDY WILCOX – SUPERVISOR 

TOWNSHIP OF BOWNE 
COUNTY OF KENT 

 

mailto:clerk@bownetwp.org

